
GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Records Service 
Washington, D.C. 20408 

February 5, 1971 

Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Coq d'Or Press 

'Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your letter of January 18, 1971. 

The 1970 review was completed, and the lists we sent you show the 
material in the Numbered Document File that has been made available 
for research. Only the documents in the Numbered Document File 
withheld from research in 1965 were scheduled for review, but 
enclosed is a copy of one unnumbered document that was made avail-
able for research by the CIA because it was,believed to be part of 
a numbered document. 

Records of the Warren Commission withheld from research as a result 
of the review in 1967 will be reviewed in 1972. 

Sincerely, 

HERBERT E. E. ANGEL 
Acting Archivist 
of the United States 

Enclosure 
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